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Celebrating Attendance 

Congratulations to 2W, Fox 

class for having the best 

attendance in school the week 

before half term (99.67%).  

Well done Foxes! 

Congratulations Board 

Well done to these children 

for being nominated by their 

teachers: 

Elijah Owens  (RE) 

Kelsie Rowe (RI) 

Laura Sheridon (RM) 

Myles Sherman (1C) 

Amelie Edwards-Smith (1E) 

Khubayb Khan (1P) 

Emily Smith (2B) 

Isabella Earl (2T) 
Noah Barton (2W) 

Sainbury’s Active Kids 

Vouchers 

We are collecting vouchers 

again until after Easter.  

These vouchers enable us to 

buy new PE and playground 

equipment to supplement what 

we already have in school.  

Please send your vouchers into 

school with your child as we 

have a collection box next to 

the office.  Thank you. 

 

Play Leader Vacancy 

We have a vacancy for a play 

leader at school.  If you are 

interested please contact the 

school office for an 

application form. 

 

Big Pedal 2017 

Just a reminder that we’re 

taking part in The Big Pedal 

2017 challenge which runs 

from 20th to 31st March.  All 

you need to do is encourage 

your child(ren) to cycle or 

scoot to school every day 

during the event, and join 

them on their way - parent and 

sibling journeys count too!  For 

more information go to 

www.bigpedal.org.uk. 

 

Lunchtime Bug Club 

A big thank you to Mrs Leek 

for kindly donating equipment 

for our lunchtime ‘Bug Club’. 

PTA News  

Mother’s Day is at the end of 

the month and the Elfridges 

store will be opening its doors 

again on Thursday 23rd 

March.  Order forms were in 

book bags yesterday.  Please 

note the deadline.  Order 

forms need to be returned 

with payment by this Friday 

(17th March). 
 

The next PTA Meeting is this 

Thursday 16th March from 

8pm at the Harvester in 

Boldmere. It would be great 

to see new faces if you would 
like to get more involved. 

Parent Reminder 

If your child uses the play 

equipment in the reception 

playground after school, 

please ensure that they are 

supervised at all times and 

use the steps to get to and 
from the equipment. 

After School & Holiday 

Clubs 

Information about after 

school and holiday clubs can 

be found in the letter rack by 
the school office. 

Year Two Trip 

A reminder that Year Two are 

on a trip to Ash End Farm 

tomorrow.  Please remember 

that, unless ordered, a packed 

lunch will be needed from 

home. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Mrs S Kenny 

Head of School 

14th March 2017 

Comic Relief 

This Red Nose Day is all about making your laugh matter, so at Boldmere Infants and Nursery we are 

having a “wear something red and funny”! For example, you may wear one of the funny Comic Relief 

noses, wear some red socks over your trousers, your jumper may be worn inside out, it's up to you just 

use your imagination. We ask that you bring in a donation for Comic Relief to support the event.  

 

We will also be having one of our infamous cake sales so we are looking for some excellent nut free 

goodies in the form of cakes and biscuits. Again you can use your imagination and mak e them as funny 

and wacky as possible. Cakes and biscuits will be sold for 50p. Children will be able to buy one during 

the morning of Friday 24th March and then eat them in school. If we have lots of cakes left we will 

open the cake sale up to families after school so bring some spare change at the end of the day. 

Please ensure your child's name and class is put on any containers if you would like them returned.  If 

your child has an allergy and you wish to supply some specific cakes/biscuits, please also put this 

information on the container.  

 

Finally, for all you budding comedians out there - think of your funniest joke and write it down on the 

slip below. You can then bring it to school on Red Nose Day and pin it to our joke boards which will be 

located in the playground. The jokes that make Mrs Kenny laugh will be read out during assembly at 

the end of the day.   

 

Let's have a fun day and raise lots of money for Comic Relief so we can help others. 

                        

Sent in by :  _____________________________________________  Class:  _________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

My Joke for Comic Relief 


